
 
 
 

 

November 6, 2015 

Surrender of Banking License in Labuan, Malaysia 

Nomura Bank International Plc, Labuan Branch, has surrendered its Labuan Banking 
License No. 100106C and the branch is closed with effect from October 30, 2015. 
 
The move has no impact on Nomura’s business in Malaysia, where we continue to operate 
under the securities license and corporate advisory license, or in the Asia ex-Japan region in 
general. 
 
For any regulatory or business enquires on the branch closure, please contact Philip Chow, 
Nomura’s Chief Administrative Officer for Southeast Asia, or Jonathan Wise, Nomura’s Head 
of Legal, Singapore and Southeast Asia. 
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